
 

Year 0/1 Home Learning 

 

These are all just suggestions and you can swap days, times and activities so 

that it suits you and your child. 

Please contact your child’s teacher with any questions/problems/successes or help. Please 

send any photos or movies to your teacher.  We love receiving them :) 

Look at the bottom of the page for some fun activities. 

 

bdavies@snellsbeach.school.nz 

sjolliffe@snellsbeach.school.nz 

 

 DAY 1 

 

 

Morning 

Just dance Kids - A pirate you shall be 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM 
 

Watch and listen to Simon Sock 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU  
 

Draw a picture of Simon Sock and write a 

sentence, or 3, about him. 

 

Practice alphabet and phonics sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BELlZKpi1Zs 
 

 

 

Afternoon 

Egg Box Maths 

Use a large egg box (or 2 smaller ones) and 

write a number between 1-12 at the bottom of 

each cup. Use a counter/pebble/bottle top and 

Flip it into the egg carton. 

Read the number it lands in and then write it 

on a piece of paper. 

Can you flip the counter on to the numbers in 

order? 

Practice writing numbers 

mailto:bdavies@snellsbeach.school.nz
mailto:sjolliffe@snellsbeach.school.nz
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oe_HDfdmnaM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BELlZKpi1Zs


 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qfcbWmASibk 

 

Draw, colour,  paint some of the characters in 

the Simon Sock story 

 

 

 DAY 2 

 

 

 

Morning 

Cosmic Yoga - Sonic the hedgehog 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QM8NjfCfOg0 
 

Watch and listen to Simon Sock 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU  
 

Make a ‘Lost’ poster to help Simon find his 

pair 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Egg Box 

Using the egg box flip the counter, read the 

number and then say and write the number 

that comes before and the number that comes 

after 

 

Design a pair of socks that you would like to 

wear 

 

 

 DAY 3 

 

 

 

Morning 

Little Sports Fitness - 9 minutes of exercise 
https://www.youtube.com/?v=oc4QS2USKmk&t=16s 
watch 

 

Watch and listen to Simon Sock 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qfcbWmASibk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QM8NjfCfOg0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oc4QS2USKmk&t=16s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oc4QS2USKmk&t=16s


 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU  
 

Write a list of stripy things that Simon could 

be paired with (e.g. tiger, zebra) 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Egg Box Maths 

Today flip 4 counters into the egg box and 

then put the numbers into order (smallest to 

biggest) 

 

Make a picture of other clothes that come in 

pairs (e.g. shoes, gloves) 

 

 

 DAY 4 

 

 

 

Morning 

Kids Educational Games - exercises for 

different parts of the body 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z5VMThf0sM4 
 
 

Watch and listen to Simon Sock 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU  
 

Write some speech bubbles for some of the 

stripy things in the story 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z5VMThf0sM4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/


 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Egg Box Maths 

Flip 2 counters into the box and then add the 

numbers together. Write the answer (e.g. 

4+3=7) 

 

Find an odd or old sock and make a sock 

puppet 

 

 

 DAY 5 

 

 

 

Morning 

Zumba for kids - electronic song 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FP0wgVhUC9w 

 
 

Watch and listen to Simon Sock 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU  
 

Make some flash cards with ideas for Simon to 

do with his partner 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Egg Box Maths 

Flip 2 counters into the box and then work out 

the biggest number and then subtract (take 

away) the smallest (e.g. 7-3=4) 

 

Put on a puppet show using your sock puppet 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FP0wgVhUC9w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lF-EHOTLRyU
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/


 

 DAY 6 

 

 

 

Morning 

Just Dance Kids - I’m gonna catch you 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ii295Cy7R2k 
 
 

Watch and listen to Crunch, Munch, Dinosaur 

Lunch 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI 
  

Write a description of your favourite dinosaur 

and draw a picture to match 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI  

 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Make a dinosaur out of playdough and take a 

photo of it to send to your teacher. 

Here’s a recipe for no-cook dough: 
https://nzmaths.co.nz/sites/default/files/Playdough.pdf 

 

 DAY 7 

 

 

 

Morning 

Cosmic Yoga - Mr Hoppit, the hare 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BN7M-uQSOYE 
 

Watch and listen to Crunch, Munch Dinosaur 

Lunch 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI 
 

Write some speech bubbles for some of the 

dinosaurs in the story 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ii295Cy7R2k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI
https://nzmaths.co.nz/sites/default/files/Playdough.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BN7M-uQSOYE
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Afternoon 

 

 

 

 

 

Try a simple experiment to make plastic from 

milk…..follow this link for instructions: 
https://sciencebob.com/make-plastic-milk/ 

 

What can you make with your ‘milky plastic’?- send a 

picture of your creation to your teacher. 

 

 DAY 8 

 

 

 

Morning 

Little Sports Fitness - Wake up exercises 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=skSbg1IGup8 
 
 

Watch and listen to Crunch, Munch Dinosaur 

Lunch 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI 

 

Write a sentence or 3 about where you could 

hide a dinosaur 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI  
 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Why not use the warmth of the sunshine to 

help make your homemade bread rise? Try this 

simple ‘bread in a bag’ recipe: 
https://laughingkidslearn.com/learn-how-to-make-bread-in-a-bag-

with-kids/ 

Eat your yummy bread with homemade butter - just 

put some cream into a screw top jar and shake it up!! 

 

 

https://sciencebob.com/make-plastic-milk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=skSbg1IGup8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI
https://laughingkidslearn.com/learn-how-to-make-bread-in-a-bag-with-kids/
https://laughingkidslearn.com/learn-how-to-make-bread-in-a-bag-with-kids/


 

 DAY 9 

 

 

 

Morning 

Kids Educational Games 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YC_V8hnU2PY 
 

Watch and listen to Crunch, Munch Dinosaur 

Lunch 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI 

 

If you were a dinosaur what would you look 

like. Draw a picture and write a sentence or 3 

about your dino self 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Here’s a cool experiment to make a bouncy 

‘ball’ from an egg: 

https://coolscienceexperimentshq.com/bouncy

-egg/ 

After 4 days, try bouncing your egg - hold it 

about 5cm above a table top. How high can you 

hold it up before it breaks when you drop it? 
(Maybe try this over the sink as it could get messy!)  

 

 DAY 10 

 

 

 

Morning 

Zumba for kids - Old town road 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RoYxG0avSfY 
 

Watch and listen to Crunch, Munch Dinosaur 

Lunch 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI 

 

Create a story map. What happened first, 

then, next, at the end 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YC_V8hnU2PY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/
https://coolscienceexperimentshq.com/bouncy-egg/
https://coolscienceexperimentshq.com/bouncy-egg/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RoYxG0avSfY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P3Ku_myvdsI


 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI  

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Bouncing bubbles: this experiment uses sugar and 

socks to help you bounce bubbles and catch them 

with your hands. 
You will need:  

small bowl for mixing; 

spoon for stirring;  

socks or gloves;  

drinking straw;  

4tbsp water;  

2 tbsp sugar;  

1 tbsp dishwash liquid.  

 

Instructions: 

1, mix ingredients together in a bowl and stir until sugar 

dissolves. 

2, dip the end of straw into the solution until a film forms on 

the end. 

3, gently blow into the other end of the straw to form a 

bubble. 

4, cover your hand with a sock or glove and hold your palm out 

flat. 

5, blow a bubble in the air and use your covered hand to gently 

bounce the bubble without it bursting. 

 

 

 DAY 11 

 

 

 

Morning 

Just Dance Kids 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qm1Tiw4Y0Es 

 

Watch and listen to Superworm 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE  
 

Write a sentence or 3 about the Superworm 

story 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Qm1Tiw4Y0Es
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE


 

https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Can you make some worms out of playdough 

and compare their size? Make them short, 

long, thick, thin, wriggly etc. 
 

Did you know that New Zealand has over 200 native earthworm 

species! (All of them are cute and cuddly, of course). One species 

reaches 1.3m in length. Measure that out with some string and see how 

looooong that it is! There are also 20 introduced species that have 

made NZ their home. All of them are great for the soil.  

 

 

 

 DAY 12 

 

 

 

Morning 

Cosmic Yoga - Dance Party 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=23VdtT0vQUY&t=121s  
 

Watch and listen to Superworm 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE 
 
 

Make a poster to advertise all the amazing 

things Superworm can do 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Why do worms make gardeners and farmers happy? 
Worms tunnel through soil eating plant and animal material. Their 
tunnels allow plant roots to travel down, keep the soil aerated and help 
water drain. And worm ‘poo’ (called casts) adds nutrients to the soil. 
You can make your own mini worm farm to see exactly what happens 

when worms work the soil. 

To make your own worm farm you will need: 
● A large plastic bottle (3L juice bottle or similar) 

● Soil 

● Sand 

● Dead leaves 

● Water 

https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=23VdtT0vQUY&t=121s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI


 

● Earthworms 

● Food wrap 

● Dark paper 

● Pencil 

 

 

WHAT YOU NEED TO DO: 

Ask an adult to cut off the top of the bottle. 

Fill the bottle with layers of soil and sand. 

Add 4 teaspoons of water to the soil and put the dead leaves on top of 

the soil. 

Dig around in some soil in your garden and try to find 2 or 3 earthworms 

to add to the soil in your bottle. 

Cover the bottle with food wrap and poke some holes in this with a 

pencil. 

Tape dark paper around the sides of your bottle. 

Add 2 teaspoons of water each day to keep the soil damp. 

After 2 weeks take the dark paper 

You should see tunnels in the soil that the worms have made! 

 

 

 DAY 13 

 

 

 

Morning 

Little Sports Fitness - Cardio exercises 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B9a3GzZvlcI  
 

Watch and listen to Superworm 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE 
 

If you could have any superpower what would 

it be and why. Draw a picture and write a 

sentence or 3 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 
 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Make a mindful mandala outside - see below 

for instructions: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B9a3GzZvlcI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/


 

 
 

 DAY 14 

 

 

 

Morning 

Kids Educational Games - Kids workout 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=L_A_HjHZxfI 
 

Watch and listen to Superworm 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE 

 

Why are real worms good or bad? 

Write your ideas 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI 
 

 

 

Afternoon 

Collect 21 pebbles from the garden or the 

beach and make them into a long worm by 

placing the pebbles from biggest to smallest. 

Now use your worm pebbles to have some 

maths fun.  
https://theimaginationtree.com/number-pebbles-maths-games-activitie/ 

Please add a zero onto one of the pebbles. (If 

you don’t have pebbles, use bark, leaves or 

even bits of paper) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=L_A_HjHZxfI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI
https://theimaginationtree.com/number-pebbles-maths-games-activitie/


 

 

 DAY 15 

 

 

 

Morning 

Zumba Kids - Gangnam style 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9fgA6TJ5VHY  
 

Watch and listen to Superworm 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE 
 

Make a comic strip to tell the story 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 
 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

https://themadhousemummy.com/07/31/nature-scavenger-hunt-free-

printable/ 

Print out this nature scavenger hunt and see 

how many things you can find. Will you find a 

worm? It might even be a Superworm!!  

If you find interesting things that are not on 

the list, draw them at the back of your 

printed page. If you find 12 things, you have 

created your own scavenger hunt that we 

could share with everyone else to have a go at.  

PLEASE remember to use your scientist eyes 

when you find creatures in nature and to leave 

them exactly where they are as that is their 

home. 

 

 

 

 

 DAY 16 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9fgA6TJ5VHY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0keNDquvZEE
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/
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Morning 

Just Dance Kids - Jump up 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=52pdktAMDe4  

 

Watch and listen to Pete the Cat and his magic 

sunglasses 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c  
 

Draw a picture and write a sentence or 3 

about the story 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI 
 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Make some round cookies and then turn them 

into sunglasses by putting 2 together. 

Decorate them with snazzy coloured icing 

sugar. 
https://sugarspunrun.com/easy-sugar-cookie-recipe/ 

Maybe you could even make a cat cookie?? 

 

 

 DAY 17 

 

 

 

Morning 

Cosmic Yoga - Halloween 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ArOzn2dtDdA  
 

Watch and listen to Pete the Cat and his magic 

sunglasses 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c  
 
 

Make a Happy poster 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=52pdktAMDe4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI
https://sugarspunrun.com/easy-sugar-cookie-recipe/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ArOzn2dtDdA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/


 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Print out this Pete the cat template 
https://www.pinterest.nz/pin/499829258624872902/  

Paint or colour in the pieces then glue Pete 

together in any pose you want. Please make 

him a special pair of sunglasses using paper, 

cardboard, wool, pipe-cleaners or anything else 

you can think of. 

 

 

 

 DAY 18 

 

 

 

Morning 

Little Sports Fitness - physical activity for 

kids 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3_oIssULEk0 

 

Watch and listen to Pete the Cat and his magic 

sunglasses 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c  
 

Draw Pete the Cat and write a sentence or 3 

describing Pete the Cat 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI 
 

 

 

Afternoon 

https://www.artycraftykids.com/art/cool-cat-newspaper-art-project-for-

kids/ 

Have a go at this gorgeous cat creation. What 

pose will you choose for your kitty? 

 

 

 

https://www.pinterest.nz/pin/499829258624872902/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3_oIssULEk0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI
https://www.artycraftykids.com/art/cool-cat-newspaper-art-project-for-kids/
https://www.artycraftykids.com/art/cool-cat-newspaper-art-project-for-kids/


 

 DAY 19 

 

 

 

Morning 

Kids Educational fitness - Kids bop shuffle 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sHd2s_saYsQ  
 
 

Watch and listen to Pete the Cat and his magic 

sunglasses 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c  
 

Write about how you have made someone else 

happy 

 

Practice writing letters correctly 
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/ 
 

 

 

 

Afternoon 

Design your own special pair of sunglasses. 

Make them any shape you like, like hearts, 

flowers, diamonds, cat’s faces :-) Have a look 

at these . . . 
https://www.shutterstock.com/image-vector/hand-drawing-set-

sunglasses-vector-illustration-241182901  

I’m sure your sunglasses will be SO cool. 

 

 

 DAY  20 

 

 

 

Morning 

Zumba Kids - Shake it off 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q0U1A7ovy3I  
 
 

Watch and listen to Pete the Cat and his magic 

sunglasses 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c  
 

Make a comic strip of the story 

 

Practice alphabet and phonic sounds 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sHd2s_saYsQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c
https://www.pinterest.de/pin/219761656790165891/
https://www.shutterstock.com/image-vector/hand-drawing-set-sunglasses-vector-illustration-241182901
https://www.shutterstock.com/image-vector/hand-drawing-set-sunglasses-vector-illustration-241182901
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=q0U1A7ovy3I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tJCG1Ls7a9c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=po5FZltkFVI


 

 

 

Afternoon 

https://artprojectsforkids.org/draw-a-romero-britto-cat/ 

Take a look at this cute cat drawing. You could 

colour it in or paint it and then add the details 

with pastels or vivids. How about putting both 

your cat pictures up on the wall to make the 

perfect pair!  

 

https://artprojectsforkids.org/draw-a-romero-britto-cat/

